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Brown Co Employee Terminated 
 ( KNZA )--A Brown County road and bridge department employee has been terminated.

Commissioner Steve Roberts announced at Monday's county commission meeting that District 1
employee Kent Denton had been terminated as of Friday, August 23rd.

No reason was given for the termination.

Denton had been with the county since 1998.
    

Many Signals Communications


